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The Van Buren Town Council held an Executive Meeting Thursday, October 3, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the Van Buren Town Hall.

Council President Jerry Caudill called the meeting to order. All matters were discussed as posted. Council member, Mark motioned to adjourn; council Member Katie Freeburn seconded. 3-0. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.


                                                                                                                           ________________________

                                                                                                                           ________________________

____________________                                                                               ________________________
Clerk-Treasurer                                                                                                Council Members





                                                                                                           October 16th, 2024                          104

The Van Buren Town Council held its regular meeting Wednesday, October 16, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Van Buren Town Hall. Council President Jerry Caudill called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. Council member Mark motioned to approve the previous meeting minutes; council member Katie Freeburn seconded. 3-0. Minutes were approved as submitted. 

POLICE: Marshal Skyler Beard reported that the thermostat in car two was replaced. The department is preparing for Halloween.

UTILITIES: Utility Supervisor Donnie Plummer reported that both plants are running well. A pump failed so he ordered a new one. Donnie may be ordering some new street signs. Laborer has been seeding. There was a leak reported on 400 N. Taylor & Sons were able to repair it. The lead and Copper inventory was reported. Some were unknown. Donnie has a conference next week.

There was a discussion about the old Weaver building property. A resident would like to purchase part of it. Jerry said he would look into it.

The council signed the Salary Docket.
Mark motioned to approve APVs; Katie seconded. 3-0.
Mark motioned to adjourn the meeting; Katie seconded. 3-0. There being no other business the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM. 

                                                                                                                            _______________________

                                                                                                                            _______________________

___________________                                                                                   _______________________
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer                                                                                    Council Members






